I am writing to submit my resignation from my position as the dean of students at Foley Intermediate School and district assessment coordinator with Foley Public Schools. This resignation is contingent upon the Milaca School board approval of my assistant principal contract on August 18th.

This decision was not made lightly, as I have truly valued the opportunities for growth and leadership that this position has offered me. I am grateful for the support, collaboration, and professional experiences I have gained while working with the students, staff, and community at Foley Public Schools].

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve in this role. I look forward to staying in touch and wish the school continued success.

Sincerely,

Jodi Gatewood